
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

October 29, 2018 

UPDATE 

Statement of Condemnation from Mayor Frank G. Jackson 

and Chief Calvin D. Williams 
Mayor, Police Chief denounce hate crimes and gun violence in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania and 

Jeffersontown, Kentucky  

CLEVELAND – Cleveland Mayor Frank G. Jackson and Police Chief Calvin D. Williams 

release the following statement regarding the mass shooting at the Tree of Life 

Congregation in Pittsburgh and the shootings of the man and woman in Jeffersontown: 

“We condemn the gun violence which struck a Jewish community in 

Pittsburgh where many lives were taken and peace officers injured in a 

senseless act at a place of worship. We further condemn the violent murders 

of the African American man and woman shot in a Kroger grocery store in 

Jeffersontown. 

These communities and their families have our prayers and support in this 

difficult time. Together, we must all work to end crimes like these, born from 

hatred and gun violence.” 

Flags at City Hall and nationwide are being flown at half-staff until Nov. 3 in honor of 

those killed in these tragic hate crimes. 

About the City of Cleveland 

The City of Cleveland is committed to improving the quality of life for its residents by 

strengthening neighborhoods, delivering superior services, embracing diversity and 

making Cleveland a desirable, safe city in which to live, work, play, and do business. For 

more information on the City of Cleveland, visit online at www.city.cleveland.oh.us, 

Twitter at @cityofcleveland or Facebook at www.facebook.com/cityofcleveland. 
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From: Cleveland Division of Police and 

Office of the Mayor 

Sergeant Jennifer Ciaccia, Division of Police 

Public Information Officer 

(216) 623-5033 

Daniel Williams, Director of Media Relations 

Office of the Mayor 

(216) 664-4011 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.city.cleveland.oh.us/
http://www.facebook.com/cityofcleveland

